
 

 

 

 
 
27 February 2020 
 
 
Dirk Eisman 
 
By email: fyi-request-12104-a7f73a5a@requests.fyi.org.nz   
 
 
Dear Dirk 
 
Official information request for agreements related to the Confucius 
Institute  
 
I refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) 
dated 29 January 2020: 
 

“Agreements with the Office of Chinese Language Council International 
(Hanban) and the Xiamen University on the establishment / continuation of the 
Confucius Institute at Victoria University of Wellington” 

 

See the relevant agreements attached. 

 

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 

oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Georgia Tawharu 

Adviser, Information Access and Copyright 
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